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Getting Ready for the 2011 CBA Forum 

By Tasha Coleman, 2010-2011 CBA Chair 

Wow, has it already been six months since the annual meeting in Denver, Colorado? 
Before you know it, it’ll be September and we’ll all be meeting again in Charlotte, North 
Carolina, discussing the pros and cons of administration of the physical therapy 
profession.    

Over the last six months the Council of Board Administrators (CBA) has hosted one 
WebEx regarding “Continuing Competence” which allowed the FSBPT staff to go into 
greater detail and answer specific questions regarding the process, and benefit to using 
the aPTitude program.  In the next couple of weeks the CBA will be hosting our 
second WebEx regarding “Fixed Date Testing.”   

In addition to the WebEx trainings, we have compiled the committee which will address 
vacant positions for the CBA (i.e. CBA Member on the Board of Directors, Chair and Vice 
Chair). We will have our first meeting via WebEx in the second week of May and will 
report back to the entire CBA at the annual meeting.   

Because we listen, the September CBA meeting will allow more time for jurisdiction 
highlights.  In the next couple of months, you will be receiving a form to complete 



© Federation of State Boards of Physical Therapy 
Spring 2011 Forum 

where each state can list their achievements and most pressing concerns. We will use 
this information to focus our discussion on the topics that affect physical therapy 
administrators directly and the profession as a whole.   
 
Until we meet again… 
Tasha Coleman, Indiana, CBA Chair 
 


